
Dear first semester students of the MSc Master's programs, 

Congratulations to being admitted to the Master program “Biology – From Molecules to Organisms” 

at University Osnabrueck. The Department Biology and all lectures & teaching staff warmly welcome 

you. 

 

For your initial orientation at the University Osnabrueck as a student from abroad, please join the 

Welcome Week for International Degree-Seeking Students organized by the International Office. 

For more and detailed information click here – Welcome Week for International Degree-Seeking 

Students.  

 

For the initial orientation at the department biology at the University Osnabrueck, please join the 

introductory week for master students within the Master Symposium (Program - 

Mastersymposium) from 6th October 2024 to 10th October 2024 (Start 6th October 9:00 in Building 

35, Room 23-24, Barbarastraße 11 Osnabrueck). You will receive information about studying biology 

at the University of Osnabrück, about your course of study and information about the distribution of 

the master modules. You will also get in touch with every working group of the department while the 

group leaders present their scientific focus as well as their offered courses in the Master program. 

After each presentation you will have the opportunity to ask questions. Following the presentation of 

the working groups, the Master's modules for the winter semester 25/26 will be selected. The 

election takes place online, but is also supported on site. 

 

If you do not want to miss any further information regarding your biology studies at the University 

Osnabrueck, please register for the StudIP event “Important information for all biology students” and 

follow us on Instagram (@biologie.osnabrueck). Please also take a look at our “Beginning your 

studies” page! 

 

Do not miss this unique opportunity to onboard and to ensure a smooth start into your Master 

studies! 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming you in Osnabrueck! 

 

Regards, 

Laura Elpers 

 

--- 

Dr. rer. nat. Laura Elpers 

Studiengangkoordinatorin Fachbereich 5 Biologie/Chemie  //  Study Programme Manager Research 

Facility 5 Biology/Chemistry 
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